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December 13, 2019 

 

 

Friday, December 13 

Report Cards go home 

 

Thursday, December 19 

Oaklands Whole School Pajama Day 

 

Friday, December 20 

Last day before Winter Break 

 

Monday, January 6 

First day back after Winter Break 

 

Wednesday, January 8 

SD61’s Kindergarten Parent Information Night 

6:30 to 8:30 pm, Oaklands School 
 

Friday, January 10 

Pizza Day 

 

Monday, January 13 

PAC General Meeting  

6 pm in the library 

 

Monday, January 20 

Professional Development Day  

No school for students 

 

January 20 to 24 

Kindergarten Registration Week 

For children born in 2015  

(more information  to follow soon) 

 

Report Cards are going 

home today 

Please check your child’s 

backpack  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School District 61 Welcome to Kindergarten 

Parent Information Night 

Wednesday, January 8, 2020 

Oaklands School, 6:30 to 8:30 pm 

No registration required – drop in. 
 

Kindergarten Registration Week 

January 20 to 24, 2020 

For children born in 2015 

For the 2020-21 School Year 

For more information visit:  

https://www.sd61.bc.ca/parent-student-

resources/registration/kindergarten-

registration/ 

 

Hello Oaklands Parents:  

With the Christmas break approaching, we know that many of you are busy with family preparations for 

the holidays. As you juggle your busy schedules, we would like to draw your attention to two different 

events that will be occurring in the New Year. 

Registration is now open for the 13th annual Vancouver Island Parent Conference that will be taking 

place on Saturday, February 29. More information about this year's theme, speakers, and the logistics of 

the conference is available at the following link https://vipc.ca/  

Each year, the Oaklands PAC supports two parents from the school to attend the conference by paying 

the early registration fee ($75 for those who register before February 10th) using a combination of 

direct PAC funding and funding from the Victoria Confederation of Parent Advisory Councils. If you are 

interested in attending the conference, please send an email providing your contact information and 

indicating your interest to Victoria.Oaklands.PAC@gmail.com by Friday, January 10th. The PAC Executive 

will then conduct a draw for two names.  

Also occurring early in the New Year is the third talk in our series of parent education events. Dr. Ulrich 

Mueller from the Department of Psychology, University of Victoria will be presenting Electronic Media 

and Young Children: Positive and Negative Effects on Development on Wednesday, January 22 at 6 pm in 

the Oaklands School Library. We will send out reminders and a poster in the New Year, but please mark 

the date in your calendar if you are interested. 

All the best to you and your family and a very Merry Christmas! 

The Oaklands PAC Executive 

 

Handprints with 

Tejas and Elaine – 

part of our totem 

legacy project.  

Handprints of all 

students will be 

transferred and sand 

blasted on to wood 

panels then painted. 
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